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From: Joshua Fox
To: Earlon Shirley
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Shaw Pipeline Services, Inc. West Virginia 591M
Date: Friday, May 23, 2025 2:43:21 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Received.
 
Thank you,
 

 
From: Earlon Shirley <Earlon.Shirley@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 3:18 PM
To: Joshua Fox <joshua.fox@shawndt.com>
Subject: FW: Shaw Pipeline Services, Inc. West Virginia 591M

 
 
 
From: Earlon Shirley 
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 2:17 PM
To: zachary.schumacher@shawndt.com; Joshua.fox@shawndt.co
Cc: Mohanned Kawasmi <mohanned.kawasmi@nrc.gov>
Subject: Shaw Pipeline Services, Inc. West Virginia 591M

 
Please find attached a copy of the clear 591M inspection report from the NRC inspection
conducted on April 8, 2025, at your facility in Morgantown, West Virginia and at the
temporary job site in Meadowbrook, West Virginia on April 10, 2025. The final exit
meeting for this inspection was held via video conference on May 23, 2025.
 
I would appreciate it if you could confirm receipt of this report at your earliest



convenience by replying to this email. If you have any questions or require further
information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
Earlon R Shirley
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
Materials Inspection Branch
Office: 817-200-1276
Email: Earlon.Shirley@nrc.gov
 



From: Zachary Schumacher
To: Earlon Shirley; Joshua.fox@shawndt.co
Cc: Mohanned Kawasmi
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Shaw Pipeline Services, Inc. West Virginia 591M
Date: Friday, May 23, 2025 2:58:25 PM

This has been received and will be kept on file.
 
Thank you,
 

 
From: Earlon Shirley <Earlon.Shirley@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 2:17 PM
To: Zachary Schumacher <zachary.schumacher@shawndt.com>; Joshua.fox@shawndt.co
Cc: Mohanned Kawasmi <Mohanned.Kawasmi@nrc.gov>
Subject: Shaw Pipeline Services, Inc. West Virginia 591M

 
Please find attached a copy of the clear 591M inspection report from the NRC inspection conducted on
April 8, 2025, at your facility in Morgantown, West Virginia and at the temporary job site in Meadowbrook,
West Virginia on April 10, 2025. The final exit meeting for this inspection was held via video conference on
May 23, 2025.
 
I would appreciate it if you could confirm receipt of this report at your earliest convenience by replying to
this email. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
Earlon R Shirley
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
Materials Inspection Branch
Office: 817-200-1276
Email: Earlon.Shirley@nrc.gov
 


